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MEDCHI APPLAUDS HOGAN EXPANDING VACCINES TO AMBULATORY 

PHYSICIAN OFFICES 

 

BALTIMORE, March 18, 2021 — Today, Governor Larry Hogan announced that 

ambulatory physician offices will be added to the team of groups giving the coronavirus 

vaccine.  The Governor stated they have selected 19 medical offices throughout the state 

of Maryland that will be able to begin offering vaccinations to their patients in the 

coming weeks, once the state receives the upcoming boost in vaccine allotment as 

announced by the White House.  MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society, applauds 

the Governor’s announcement and is hopeful it will allow Marylanders who have not yet 

been able to get vaccinated to have better and quicker access to a vaccine. 

 

Gene Ransom, MedChi CEO, states “MedChi is pleased to hear this announcement from 

Governor Hogan.  For the past year we have seen physicians all over the state and 

country stepping up to help fight the coronavirus pandemic.  Physicians want to 

administer the vaccine in their offices.  We believe this step will help patients with 

complex conditions and in underserved communities gain access to the life-saving 

vaccine.” 

 

For the most up to date vaccine information, make sure to check out the Coronavirus 

Resource Center on our website at www.medchi.org. 

 

About MedChi  

MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society is a non-profit membership association of 

Maryland physicians.  It is the largest physician organization in Maryland.  The mission 

of MedChi is to serve as Maryland's foremost advocate and resource for physicians, their 

patients and the public health of Maryland.  For more information, please visit 

www.medchi.org. 
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